
 

 

 

::NOTIFICATION:: 

 As per the decision taken by the competent authorities of the University, 

it is notified for general information to all the concerned that the 

Examination of Ph.D Entrance Examination June 2022 scheduled from 

30.07.2022 has been postponed due to bad weather Examination will be 

held on 31-07-2022 as per scheduled time. 

 

By order 

 

 


